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Dear colleagues  
 

Please find herewith our November 2015 Newsletter: 
 
  

ASH 2015, Orlando  After organizing the 5th ICIS Expert Meeting in Switzerland in September 2015, 
ICIS will not hold a Breakfast Meeting at ASH 2015. 
 

5th ICIS Expert Meeting 
in Switzerland 

 

Please read in the Newsletter early next year the summary of the Expert 
Meeting and the latest activities. 
 

PARC-ITP Registry 
updates 

Please continue to register all your newly diagnosed patients regularly, either 
by direct internet access (www.parc-itp.net) or, if your system does not allow 
you to do so, by completing forms and sending them to our data manager 
Caroline Martin Asal (itpbasel@unibas.ch), and she will be happy to register 
these data for you. The fax number is +41 61 704 12 41. 

For entering follow-up data please check your files every month to see, if 
follow-up information is due and complete all the forms that are underlined in 
the form row on the starting page of your institution (after login with your 
username and password on www.parc-itp.net you will see all your registered 
cases listed). 

  

Splenectomy Registry 
updates 

Please send the data of your patients who are planned for splenectomy, or who 
are already splenectomised to splenectomy@ukbb.ch, thank you. The fax 
number is +41 61 704 12 41. 

Please check your files regularly to see, if follow-up information is due. 

  
Thank you so much! 
 

 

We thank all our colleagues on every continent for their support and 
collaboration and for sharing their data with us. Your effort is of high value in 
the field of research in ITP. We wish you and your families all a good rest of the 
year, a Merry Christmas and all the best for the New Year. 

 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Paul Imbach Thomas Kühne Johannes Rischewski Caroline Martin Asal Verena Stahel Monika Imbach 
 

Chairman Chairman Junior Chairman Data Manager Coordinator Back Office 
 

 
 
 

ICIS Steering Committee, Advisory Board, Principal Investigators and Country Coordinators: see www.itpbasel.ch 
 

P Imbach paul.imbach@unibas.ch 
T Kühne thomas.kuehne@ukbb.ch 
C Martin Asal itpbasel@unibas.ch 

University Children’s Hospital Basel UKBB, Hem/Onc 
ICIS Central Data Office – FAX +41 61 704 12 13 
Spitalstrasse 33, P O Box, CH-4031 Basel, Switzerland 
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